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Fluorescent Tube Recycling - Changes in the Law 
 
As you may be aware, new legislation will be enforced in August 2005 concerning the 
recycling of used fluorescent tubes and other hazardous materials. 
 
Wiser Recycling provides a recycling service to help companies, councils and 
schools to comply with this legislation.  We have developed the most practical, 
environmentally friendly and health & safety conscious disposal method available.  
 
The TubeEater safely fragments used fluorescent tubes and we provide an on-site 
service to fragment and remove your tubes for recycling.  We have also designed a 
purpose built, upright and secure storage locker for the safe storage of tubes. 
 
With this in mind, Wiser Recycling would like to offer our service to schools in your 
area.  Our proposed scheme is to supply the major schools in the area with a 
‘tubestore’ which we will empty on a regular basis - the smaller surrounding schools 
can deliver their used tubes to the nearest allotted school with a tubestore. 
  
The benefits of using our service: 
 

• Cost effective, reducing volumes and costs for the storage and transport of 
used fluorescent tubes 

 

• Minimises the hazards of broken glass shards for unforeseen breakages  
 

• Self contained machine, minimising exposure to mercury vapour and 
phosphor dust 

 

• Fully mobile for transporting on and off site  
 

• Can safely process up to 300 fluorescent tubes per hour 
 

• Significantly reduces space required to store used tubes 
 

• Environmentally friendly and legislation compliant 
  
For more information on our recycling scheme please call 01480 464111 or visit our 
website at www.tubeeater.com for a video demonstration.   

http://www.tubeeater.com/
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